THE VIENNA PROJECT



CALL FOR ARCHIVAL LETTERS FROM THE VICTIMS OF THE NAZI REGIME

THE VIENNA PROJECT is a public memory project memorializing multiple groups of persecuted Austrian victims under National Socialism. Beginning with a personal story from the project director about inherited letters, the project now involves performance art, video projections, installation art, a Naming Memorial, and more.

The Vienna Project's Closing Ceremony, taking place on **18.October 2014** at the Austrian National Library, will feature readings of archival letters written by Austrian victims of National Socialism. We need Xerox copies of archival letters written by victims or survivors between 1938-1945 in any language, that represent the following groups: Jews, Roma and Sinti, mentally ill and physically and mentally disabled, homosexuals, and persons who were persecuted on political grounds, Jehovah's Witnesses, and Carinthian Slovenian resisters.

If you have letters that fit these requirements please upload them to: http://form.jotform.us/form/41144022369144 or scan and email to: letters@theviennaproject.org or send to: Letters-Frostig, 147 Cypress St, Newton, MA 02459 USA

FOR MORE INFORMATION, please visit the web site at http://theviennaproject.org